
20/10 Vison – Mentorship Program 

 

The Montgomery County Juvenile Court and Austin Peay State University 
are looking for students who “WANT TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE”! 

MCJC is currently accepting applications for APSU Majors who are willing to be a 
mentor to an at-risk juvenile within our juvenile justice system. Our 20/10 Vision 
mentorship program is designed to get juveniles out of the court house environment, 
where they may feel like criminals, and into an environment that promotes positive youth 
development. 

This opportunity provides practical applications of social science theoretical 
learning objectives, opportunities to receive enhanced feedback and supervised 
guidance at applying skills in real world situations, service learning opportunities with 
Montgomery County Juvenile Courts, abilities to enhance much needed community 
networks and relationships and much more. Interested? Want more information? 
Contact one of our program staff to learn more.  

Deadline for Spring Semester Mentor Applications is 12/22/22 
 

Email  picae@apsu.edu  for Applications 
 

Before each semester we will have a 20/10 Meet and Greet Session - at Montgomery 
County Court House. First part will discuss program, address paperwork and signatures, 
and meet mentees. Mentoring training session to follow. (4-6pm).   
 

Montgomery County Courts 
MaryJane Christianson, LMSW 
Juvenile Probation 
931-648-5766 Ext. 11239 
mchristianson@mcgtn.net 

 

Austin Peay State University 
Dr. Emily Pica, PhD 
Undergraduate Program Coordinator 
931-221-7011 Ext.  
picae@apsu.edu 

mailto:picae@apsu.edu

